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H a n s e n , Edward J . , EMNRD 

To: 

Sent: 

Cc: 

From: Mark Larson [Mark@laenvironmental.com] 

Tuesday, April 01, 2008 2:47 PM 

Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Price, Wayne, EMNRD; mburrows@valornet.com; Johnson, Larry, EMNRD 

Subject: Re: 1R-0484, John H. Hendrix Corporation, Elliott B-9 Tank Battery, Unit C, Section 9, Township 22 
South, Range 37 East, Lea County, New Mexico 

Ed, 
This message is submitted to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) on behalf of John H. 
Hendrix Corporation (JHHC) by Larson and Associates, Inc., its consultant, to notify the OCD that 
remediation at the above-referenced location will commence on April 2, 2008, according to the 
remediation plan that was approved by the OCD on December 17, 2007. An email message will be 
sent once the remediation has been completed, followed by a closure report. Please contact me if you 
have questions. 
Sincerely, 

Mark J. Larson 
Sr. Project Manager / President 
507 N. Marienfeld St., Ste. 202 
Midland, Texas 79701 
(432) 687-0901 (office) 
(432) 687-0456 (fax) 
(432) 556-8656 (cell) 
mark@laenvironmental.com 
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